Christina’s Courage
Advocacy Center
President, Major Tim Age
1663 Dunlap Dr
Key West, Florida 33040

August 31, 2021

Captain Randy Smith

Key West Police Department
1604 North Roosevelt Blvd.
Key West, Florida 33040

Dear Captain Smith,

Please accept this letter on behalf of Christina’s Courage Advocacy Center as a request for a
generous donation of $2,500.00 to repair now our defunct air conditioning system.

As one of our valued partners, you are aware that Christina’s Courage continues as a non-profit
whose mission is to support survivors of sexual assault in the Florida Keys. Through your
continued support, Christina’s Courage is able to provide a safe and confidential place to have an
examination performed by a trained Sexual Assault Nurse Examiner (SANE). We look forward to
continuing to provide these valuable services to our community and working together with you on
our mutual goal of crime prevention and supporting victims and survivors.

Again, thank you for your consideration and please do not hesitate to contact me should you need
any further information.

Sincerely.
L
Major Tim Age

President, Christina’s Courage



